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From: Rachel Cessna <rachelc.sbs@gmail.com>
Ssnt: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 9:38 AM
To: PW, OCD Subsidized Child Care
Subject {External] Public Comment

ATTENTION: This emoll message Is from an externol sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspiclous ematl, forward the message os en attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gav.

I belleve the increase of permitted absences from 25 to 40 per year is unreasonable. Private pay famllles in many cases
are afforded little, or in most cases, no compensation for absences/vacation time.

40 permitted absences is an exorbitant amount that In a way encourages familles to not send thelr child to care which
interrupts thelr care routine. It interrupts their establishment of positive relationships as well,

The benefits of the ELRC program Is to provide high quality care to children/families that otherwise could not afford It.
Permitting this amount of absences, let alone almost encouraging them, is counterproductive to the whole concept. A
child cannot reap the benefits of the types of high gquatity programming if they are not In attendance.

Rachel Cessna, M. Ed-
Center Diractor )

Step by Step, Science Park
814-308-8352

rachelc.sbs : c mall.com
www stapbysteppa.com

“Look for the helpers. You will always find people who are helping...because if you look for the helpers,
you will know that there is hope."

- Fred Rogers



